St John’s Group Practice

Patient Participation Group Meeting

Wednesday 23RD January 2013

Present:
Mrs G Shillitoe, Practice Manager



Mrs S Bullock, Reception Manager

Mrs C Smith, Administration Assistant



Mrs J Temporal, Administration Assistant



Mr J Lilley



Mr H Ellis



Mrs I Kent

Kelly Osbourne from Doncaster Partnership for Carers attended the meeting to relay information of services available.  The carers centre is based on Regent Terrace, South Parade and was formed in the early 90s and are coming up to their 20th anniversary.  They are a registered charity with a mixture of paid staff and volunteers providing comprehensive service to support unpaid carers, i.e. family members, neighbours, friends with emotional and practical support.  All the staff and volunteers who work there have at some point been carers in the past.  They cater for all age groups in any caring role, providing training, basic first aid, moving and handling, self development and confidence.  Arts and craft sessions, day trips, theatre trips and many other activities are also arranged.
Newsletters and leaflets about the services will be provided for the surgery to be placed in the waiting rooms and will be loaded onto our Practice website.  Information can also be found at www.doncastercarers.org.uk, on Facebook and Twitter.
Practice News

Dr Slattery Registrar GP will be leaving the Practice at the end of January; this is the end of his 6 month contract.  A new Registrar will be starting in February.

A salaried GP has now been appointed to the Practice – Dr Ahmed, he will be working Monday, Tuesday mornings and all day Wednesday.
A new Physiotherapist, Natalie Knowles has been allocated to the Practice, she works all day on a Friday.
Action Plan

No response as yet from BT re telephone queuing system.
Awaiting information regarding a new computer system with regards to on-line booking of appointments.

Poster displaying important information directing which NHS service to use…. 
Is it possible that this could be enlarged?

Missed appointments – the meeting agreed that a poster with a running total of DNAs be produced weekly.

Survey results and action plan to be posted onto Practice website and any other relevant information updated.

Survey results comparisons 2012 – 2013

How important is it to see the same Dr for an on-going problem

2012

-
88%

2013

-
92%

When you last contacted the surgery, did you need an appointment the same day?
2012

-
62%

2013

-
55%

Are you aware the surgery offers Saturday morning appointments?

2012

-
48%

2013

-
43%

Are you aware the surgery offers alternate Tuesday and Wednesday late evening appointments?

2012

-
26%

2013

-
26%

Are you aware of the Practice Website?

2012

-
27%

2013

-
13%

Are you aware of the Patient Participation Group?

2012

-
24%

2013

-
12%

Gender of patients completing the surveys

Male


2012

-
31%




2013

-
32%

Female

2012

-
61%




2013

-
57%

Age groups completing the surveys

Under 25

2012

-
11%




2013

-
7%

26-45


2012

-
30%




2013

-
20%

45-65


2012

-
27%




2013

-
25%

65+


2012

-
24%




2013

-
38%

Ethnicity Groups

White British
2012

-
85%




2013

-
88%

Caribbean

2012

-
0%




2013

-
1%

White Other

2012

-
0%




2013

-
3%

No response
2012

-
15%




2013 

-
8%

DNA results

Roughly the same as last year.

Next meeting to be held on Wednesday 20th March 2013 at 12 noon
Copies of minutes to all group members

